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Fiscal Analysis 

 

Under SB1518, new processes need to be created. It would require additional staff for the Public 

Utility Division. This would approximately cost PUD $482,245 annually and one-time cost of 

$48,967 for rulemaking and other one-time costs. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $531,212.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $482,245.00 

 

Prepared by: Corporation Commission 


